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A Message from Our President . . .  
“There are far better things ahead than any we leave behind.” – C.S. Lewis 

Change can be uncomfortable and sometimes downright terrifying. Change management expert Rosabeth 

Moss Kanter says that if change feels like walking off a cliff blindfolded, people will reject it at all costs, even 

if the current situation is awful…better the ‘devil you know than the devil you don’t know.’ So much has 

changed in the past several years, in ways we would not have chosen. Now we long to get back to the 

comfort of “normal” but we feel things are different and have a nagging suspicion that much has 

permanently shifted. We are trying to figure out how to adjust to the changes, many of which feel undefined. 

What is the same and what is different? Which changes will be permanent and which are just taking a while 

to get back to normal? What does ‘normal’ even mean anymore? 
 

It’s not hard to understand how all of this uncertainty is making many of us feel unsettled. To me, this year 

has felt a lot like swimming in thick, murky water or wading through mud blindfolded. We’re moving a lot 

slower than we’d like in directions that are not always totally clear. At times we feel we know where we’d 

like to get to but are not exactly sure how to get there. Change happens whether we want it to or not. 

Finding ways to more effectively adapt is not just a ‘nice to have,’ but important if we want to get back the 

joy in our lives. Here are some tips I have found from experts. 
 

• Get comfortable with not knowing. We’re afraid of change because we worry about an unknown future. 
We think we know what the future holds if we refuse change. However, the reality is we don’t know the 
future even if we were able to remain in the same place.  

• Remember positive change. Think back to examples in your life when you were afraid of change but 
accepted it and things turned out well. These new changes may also improve your circumstances. 

• Investigate your fears. To get more comfortable with the unknown, it can help to identify exactly what 
is scaring you. Ask yourself what you think will happen if you accept the change and examine whether 
those beliefs are valid.  

• Find comfort. Comfort yourself with a hobby/activity, friends/family, pet or meditation/yoga.  

• Focus on the positive. Direct your thoughts to something that is going well or things you are grateful for. 
 

I hope that we can support one another as we all learn to adjust to our ‘new normal’. With Thanksgiving 
coming, let’s help each other focus on what we are grateful for.  

 

       Aloha, 
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WCC VIRTUAL LIVE WEEKLY CLASSES 
(via Zoom) 

 
 
 
 

ZUMBA GOLD with ROBIN BUSH 
Thursday at 10:00am (HI time zone) 

To register for Zoom link, contact Robin at 808-949-2161 or pcrobin@gmail.com 
 

 
 

SENIOR STRONG with ROBIN BUSH 
Thursdays from 11:00am (HI time zone) 

To register for Zoom link, contact Robin at 808-949-2161 or pcrobin@gmail.com 
 
 
 

ZUMBA GOLD and GOLD TONING COMBO with ROBIN BUSH 
Sundays at 11:00am (HI time zone) 

To register for Zoom link, contact Robin at 808-949-2161 or pcrobin@gmail.com 
 

 
 

K-POP PILATES with ROBIN BUSH 
Saturdays at 1:00pm (HI time zone) 

To register for Zoom link, contact Robin at 808-949-2161 or pcrobin@gmail.com 
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